
 

 
St Columba’s Parish Ballarat North 

COVID Safe Plan 

If you are feeling unwell or have any symptoms of COVID-19 (fever, cough or sore throat) please do not attend Mass. 

Please register with the Parish Office during office hours on 5331 1012 or ballaratnorth@ballarat.catholic.org.au to attend all Masses 
(Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday 9.00am to 1.00pm) 

Please ensure you arrive 10 minutes before Mass; doors will be locked prior to commencement.  

♦ Registration is required to attend all Masses. 
    Action: 1. A ‘Contact Tracing’ register with name and contact number for all attendees will be held by the Parish Office 
 

♦ Ensure that you maintain appropriate physical distancing at all times (1.5 metres).                                                                                              
Action: Positioning of seating will address social distancing requirements.  Please do not move the chairs. 

 
♦ A face mask must be worn at all times whilst visiting the Church (your face mask may be removed when consuming Communion or 

reading, but must be worn again immediately afterwards).                                                                                                                                  
Action: You will be unable to attend Mass if you fail to wear a face mask.   

 

♦ Please use the hand sanitiser available upon entering the Church.                                                                                                                       
Action: Hand sanitiser will be made available inside the Church. 

 

♦ Please do not touch any surfaces unnecessarily.                                                                                                                                                  
Action: Cleaning supplies will be available. 

 

♦ Please remain in the designated area of the Church (in or near your seat at all times).                                                                                         
Action: Signage to indicate designated areas will be displayed. 

 

♦ Once Mass has concluded, please leave the Church immediately afterwards to allow for cleaning of all surfaces.                                                  
Action: Parish Office staff will ensure the venue is locked in a timely manner.  

The fines for non-compliance with Government Regulations which may be imposed on the Parish are up to $100,000.                                           
                       Dated 4/11/2020 


